
 

Ethiopian Civil Aviation Authority  
 
 

June 30, 2013 
 
 

 

EAL   Pilot   Training Centre  
 

 

Subject:       Letter of Notification of Termination of Designation  

 

Dear Sir,  

 
 

This letter serves as notice that   Ato   no longer has authorization to 

represent the IAC as a pilot examiner.  

Any questions regarding this matter may be directed to this office in writing, or by telephone at 

+251-116-650225 

 
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 
 

(Name of the Director) 
Director Air Operator Certification    
And Surveillance   Operation 
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